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•  Session 1 6-17-2019 Environmental Explorers 

•  Session  6-24-2019 Environmental Explorers 

•  Session 2 7-1-2019 Myths and Legends 

•  Session  7-8-2019 Myths and Legends 

•  Session 3 7-15-2019 Creative Expressions 

•  Session  7-22-2019 Creative Expressions 

•  Session 4 7-29-2019 Unchartered Territories 

•  Session  8-5-2019 Unchartered Territories 

•  Session 5 8-12-2019 The Science of Gross Things 

•  Session  8-19-2019 The Science of Gross Things 

 

My child(ren) will be attending Little Oaks Child Development Center the following days of the week (circle all 

that apply) starting on __________________________ through ___________________________,2019. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

They will be dropped off at the center at ________________and picked up by ____________ on the above 

circled days of the week.  

 

 

 

 

Camper Name:                                

Address:             

Date of Birth:      Male/Female:     

Are there any allergies we should be aware of?          

Parent/Guardian Name:              

Business Phone_____________________________ 

Cell Phone:     ______ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:           

 

Bright Horizons at Little Oaks Child Development Center   
1200 N. Telegraph Rd. 
Pontiac, Mi 48341 | 248-858-2080 
Michelle.lawler@brighthorizons.com 
 

mailto:Michelle.lawler@brighthorizons.com
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Dear Parents of Little Oaks, 

This year we are changing our strategy for our summer school age campers. There are several reasons we 

have decided to do this, first reason being increased enrollment at the center. We opened a second infant 

room to accommodate our growing families, which was the space your child(ren) use to occupy for the summer 

months. Second, with such a high enrollment in the summer program with a variety of ages, we decided to 

separate them into lower and upper elementary classes. We will be converting the Art Studio into a room for 

upper elementary children (ages 9-12) and lower elementary children (ages 5-8) will be in our existing 

Kindergarten Prep classroom.  

This year the theme for summer is going to be focused around STEM. Every 2 weeks the theme will change, 

giving children and teachers more time to explore each topic in greater depth. We will be incorporating STEM 

into each theme. We are excited that Bright Horizon’s Education Department has created a new curriculum for 

us to utilize for our older learners.  

We have space for 12 to 14 children who are lower elementary aged children and space for 8 children who are 

considered upper elementary age. This summer we are unable to accommodate flex scheduling. All children 

enrolled in our Summer Camp Program will be contracted to the days of the week you sign up for the duration 

of the summer. Because of our increased enrollment over the past year, we are unable to accommodate 

special schedules. 

Registrations will be due April 1, 2019. Families will be charged a one- time camp registration fee of $75.00 for 

one child, and $125.00 for a family fee.  

If you have any questions about our summer program for your child(ren) please feel free to give me a call at 

the center.  

 

Warm regards, 

Michelle Lawler 

Center Director 

 

Please make checks payable to Bright Horizons for the registration fee. Registration fees and your child’s packet are due 

back to the center no later than April 1, 2019.  

 


